
Newsletter for May 2021 

 

It’s May!  A time to celebrate spring and 

newness of life.  A wonderful reminder 

that God  is constantly wiping the slate 

clean, each day bringing new perspective 

and a new purpose.  Opportunities abound 

for us to enrich our community as well asl 

our fellowship with one another.   

This month we celebrate both Mother’s 

Day and Pentecost (the birth of the 

church).  Pentecost has  always been an 

important day in the life of the church but 

it has come to hold a special meaning for 

me.  It was on Pentecost Sunday, two 

years ago, that I first preached at FCCFS, 

and found a home among a fellowship of 

beautiful and gracious believers.  

This month, we will learn from a series of 

messages “How Does Your Garden 

Grow?”  I pray that you will receive 

blessings from these messages as I re-

ceive blessings from preparing them. 

God bless you all!                     Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible Study 

7:00pm at the church 

************ 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST 
Saturday, May 8,  8:00am        

Sagebrush 

 

MOTHER’S DAY                 
May 9 

 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON  

Sunday, May 16 after worship 

  

PENTECOST                       
Sunday, May 23  



 

Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

"And the Lord will continually guide you, and satisfy 

your desire in scorched places, and give strength in your 

bones; and you will be like a watered garden, and like a 

spring of water whose waters do not fail."  

Isaiah 58:11  


